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Duncan, Rachel

From: Rankin, Susan on behalf of Jeitschko, Thomas
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 9:21 AM
To: Broad.AllStaff; Broad.AllFaculty
Subject: Broad College of Business Dean search update

Dear Broad College of Business Community, 
 
I am writing with an update on plans to identify the next dean for the Broad College of Business.  
 
After thoughtful consideration and evaluation of the needs of the university and the college, I have made the 
decision to move forward with the search for the next dean. I anticipate having the search committee seated 
and charged this fall and your input will be welcomed and valued throughout the search process. Over the 
coming weeks, you will be provided opportunities to share your thoughts on key skills and competencies 
needed from the next leader. 
 
I want to extend my sincere appreciation to Interim Dean Judy Whipple for the leadership she continues to 
provide for the college. I also want to recognize and commend the work of the faculty, academic staff, and 
support staff of the college. Your continued input and engagement are critical in helping the college advance its
mission of developing global transformational leaders. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas 
 
Thomas D. Jeitschko (he/him) 

Interim Provost and Executive Vice President 
for Academic Affairs 
Professor of Economics 
Hannah Administration Building, Suite 430 
P: 517.355.6550 | E: jeitschko@msu.edu  

 
 


